VEER SURENDRA SAI UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, BURLA

No.VSSUT/OOR/ /2020 Dated: 03.09.2020
NOTICE

In pursuance to notification issued by Government of Odisha General Administration &
Public Grievance Department Vide No. GAD-COOD-MISC-0001-2018-19831/Gen., Dated the 31-
08.2020 and Memo No. 6505/Emg Dtd. 01.09.2020 of the Collector & Dist. Magistrate, Sambalpur it
is for information of all concerned-that the University will remain closed on Saturdays during the

month of September 2020 (i.e. on 5™, 12", 19" and 26™ September 2020).

All employees are advised to maintain social distance within the campus and other

-

necessary COVID-19 guidelines declared by Health & Family Welfare Department, Government of
Odisha.

By order of the Vice-Chancellor

adlr
Registrar
Memo No: VSSUT/00R/ 2405 /2020 Date: 03.09.2020
Copy to:-

All  Deans/ Director-IQAC/Co-ordinator TEQIP/All HODs/All PICs/Workshop Supt./

COE/COF/0S/S0Os for information with a request to circulate the Notice among all the

*_ faculties/staff members of their respective Departments. Dean F&P is requested to display
“in the University website. PA to VC for kind information of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor.
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Regafar
Memo No: VSSUT/OOR/ /2020 Date: 03.09.2020
Copy to:-

1. The Collector and District Magistrate, Sambalpur for kind information.
2. The Joint Secretary, SDTE Department, Govt. of Odisha, Bhubaneswar - 751001 for kind

Reg(?s?f‘rzrar
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